
 

Dear Sirs  

 
I write to support the proposed Infrastructure Delivery Plan.  
 

Our company is keen to assist the population of the district in achieving what has been set out.  
 
 

Yours sincerely  
 
 
Jeremy Cooper 
Commercial Director 
Stagecoach in East Kent and East Sussex 
Bus Station 
St Georges Lane 
CANTERBURY 
Kent 
CT1 2SY 
Tel:01227​ 828103 


